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NORFOLK LAW LIBRARY 

May 18, 1992 

Betsy Stupski 
Florida State University 
College of Law Library 
Tallahassee, FL 32306 

Dear Betsy: 

As we discussed this morning, one of the SEAALL Scholarship winners 
has returned their $200. 00 award. The committee is delighted to be 
able to offer this award to you to support your attendance at the 
AALL annual meeting. The committee will be happy to learn that you 
will be able to accept this award. I spoke with Sue Burch, the 
Treasurer, who will put the check in the mail to you today. 

You will be expected to submit to the Scholarship committee in care 
of me within fifteen days after the activity being subsidized, a 
brief report on how your scholarship money was used. Please also 
provide a summary of the activity and the benefits you derived from 
you participation. This account of your experiences will be 
submitted to the editors of the Southeastern Law Librarian for 
possible publication in the newsletter at their discretion. 

I look forward to seeing you in San Francisco! 

Sincerely, 

J~Holcomb 
Chair, SEAALL Scholarship Committee 

1300 DOMINION TOWER 999 WATERSIDE DRIVE NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23510 (804) 622-2910 FAX 622-4406 
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